
 

Dear Parents 
 

This letter has been sent home to inform you about your child’s learning for next 

week.  
 

In Literacy, we will begin studying persuasive writing. We will be examining 

persuasive texts, the language used and the structure of the texts. Towards the 

end of the week, we will then begin writing our own persuasive texts. 
 

In Numeracy, we will be focusing on fractions. We are learning to convert mixed 

numbers into fractions, find a common denominator of fractions and add/ 

subtract unit fractions with different denominators. 
 

In Science, we will be investigating the relationship between force and energy and 

will explain what the key term ‘work’ means in a scientific context. We will also be 
looking at how magnets work and will explore the differences between magnetic 

and non-magnetic materials. 

 

In IPC we will be creating posters advertising our ‘NAISAK Miniature Fairground’. 
We will also be considering the opinions of others through a number of different 

debates. Following this, we will continue learning about the role of the Emir in 

Qatar.   
 

In ICT, we will start looking at the Program ‘Scratch’. We will be examining the 

features of Scratch, and looking to create our own maze. 
 

In PSHE, we will be looking at the word ‘power’, and what that means to us. We 

will be investigating how people may hold a certain power over others. 

 
For Spellings, students will receive their spelling lists on Thursday and will be 

tested on the list the following week. Students will have 11 words to learn during 

the course of the week. 
 

Notice & Reminders: 

 

 Please ensure your child arrives to school on time. The bell goes at 07:10.  

 Please check your email for the assessment letter that was sent home this 

week.  

 Please remember to check your child’s Communication Book daily. 

 Please remember to like our Facebook page Year 6 for updates from the 

Year group.  

 

  The week ahead in Year 6         (19 – 23 November 2017) 



 

Have a lovely weekend! 
 

Yours faithfully 

 
Year 6 Team 

 


